STATE OF MAINE
OrricE OF THE GOVERNOR
1 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333-0001

Paul R. LePage

GCVERNOR

September 19, 2016

Greetings!

I would like to recognize the important work of the Maine Association of Site Evaluators
(MASE), our wastewater professionals and regulators in Maine.

Over 50% of Maine homes and businesses have an individual subsurface wastewater
disposal system. MASE is educating Maine homeowners and businesses of the
importance and benefit of a properly designed, installed, operated and maintained
septic system in an effort to ensure public health and the health of our environment.

| appreciate the exceptional work of the Maine Association of Site Evaluators, and wish
them continued success with this important work.

Sincerely,

Paul R. LePage
Governor of Maine
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